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 Response received on 08th March, 2023 from Mary Hayes, Senior Executive 

Officer, Housing Support Services in reply to Councillor Collins query regarding 

the announcement of the increase in the income limits for Local Authority Home 

Loans and proposed Limerick City and County Council review all applications that 

were rejected in recent years due to income limits and now make contact with 

those applicants to see if they now come within the remit for the Local Authority 

loan scheme. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




